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It was a pleasure to present the Sir Knight of the Month certificate for the 
month of November to Ben Lee.  When the previous Assembly Scribe had 
to resign due to other commitments it was Ben that stepped up to take on 
the responsibilities of that most important officer position.  Thanks much 
Ben! 

 
 

 
 

As we head into Christmas we are reminded that it is a season of love and 
giving and I am reminded of all of the significant ways  
all of us in this Assembly demonstrate that spirit, not only during the 
holiday season but year round.  Think of the lives you touch with the 
events at the Old Soldier’s Home in Orting, the Tahoma National 
Cemetery, participation at the Habitat for Humanity store, the program at 
the VA hospitals, and all the participation in ceremonials such as 
exemplifications, special masses, parades, etc.  As we head into the New 
Year I look forward to working with more of you to continue to carry out this 
service and I thank you for all you do. 
Both Janis and I wish all of you and your families a healthy, happy, and 
loving Christmas season. 
 
In His name, 
 
David Foley, FN 3414 
 
 


